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STATE OF MINNESOTA September 12, 2019
OFFICE OF
IN SUPREME COURT APPELLATE COURTS
ADMO09-8011

ORDER REGARDING PUBLIC HEARING ON
PROPOSED AMENDMENTS TO THE
RULES FOR NO-FAULT INSURANCE ARBITRATION

The Minnesota Supreme Court No-Fault Standing Committee on the Rules for
No-Fault Insurance Arbitration recommended amendments to Rules 12 and 40 of the Rules
for No-Fault Insurance Arbitration to promote efficiency in the arbitration process,
specifically with respect to motion processes, and amendments to Rule 10. In an order filed
on June 28, 2019, we invited public comments and scheduled a public hearing for September
25, 2019, directing those who wished to speak at the hearing to file a request to do so before
the close of the comment period. No comments were filed and no requests to speak at the
public hearing were received as of the close of the comment period on August 27, 2019.

IT IS HEREBY ORDERED that the public hearing scheduled for September 25,
2019, on the proposed amendments to the Rules for No-Fault Insurance Arbitration be, and
the same is, cancelled.

Dated: September 12, 2019 BY THE COURT:

Lorie S. Gildea
Chief Justice




